
HH PUPDATE! (September 2024) 

 

Mazzie

 

Mazzie came to her family 8 years 

ago all the way from Alabama, 

rescued as a puppy that was part of 

an overcrowding situation, giving 

her a second chance at living the 

good life.  Mazzie loves her family 

hard and will often be found 

snuggling up to shoes of family 

members that aren't home, a fun 

game for her is to steal shoes as 

family arrives back home trying to 

incite a game of chase. Anytime a 

new box arrives at the house Mazzie 

cannot wait for it to be emptied 

because that means she gets to tear 

apart and then nap in the mess. 

Mazzie also loves to lay outside in 

the sun and when she's not 

snoozing, she watches for squirrels 

and chipmunks that also love to play 

chase, a game that she (thankfully) 

can't ever seem to win. That doesn't 

bother her though; the consolation 

prize of a big stick to chew helps her 

forget all about coming in second 

place. Car rides can be a bit 

frightening for Mazzie, but as soon 

as she hears the word "daycare" her 

tail starts to spin and she's ready to 

go, Mazzie finds so much comfort 

and joy in play with other pups and 

it makes the car ride totally worth 

it!  We love that she has a place to go 

where she can be cared for and be 

herself, surrounded by all her furry 

friends. 

DOG OF THE 
MONTH 

We will be offering a Spa Day on THURSDAY, 

September 26th! The spa treatment includes:  a nail 

trim, bath, blow out, brush out, and anal glands if 

needed. There will be a sign-up sheet located in the 

lobby for anyone that is interested in giving their 

dogs a spa day! We are taking up to 16 dogs to get 

the spa treatment for the day. The prices are $30 for 

small dogs, $35 for medium dogs, and $40 for large 

dogs.  

Who needs a date night? We all do occasionally, right! Well on 

Friday September 20th HH is offering extended hours! We will 

have pickup until 9pm for an additional $10 per dog! We will be 

accepting up to 20 dogs for late pickup. Daycare passes may be 

used for regular daycare but cash only ($10 fee) is accepted for 

late pickup on this day. Treat your pup to a movie night with 

staff and pup-corn! The movie has yet to be determined by staff 

votes but rest assured, it will be a family themed dog movie. 

Since this will be a group event, we can only accept dogs that can 

attend group play. If your dog is boarding with us on 9/20 and 

you would like for them to attend the movie with pup-corn, just 

let us know at drop off. There is a signup sheet in the lobby if 

you would like to treat yourself AND your pup to a fun night. We 

hope to see your pup there!  

ATTENTION 

To comply with the Department of Agriculture’s 

regulations, we are updating our records for all 

dogs who have been clients with us for over a 

year. To ensure we have the most current 

information, we will be sending home new 

registration forms for you to complete.  

Please fill out the forms and return them to us 

during your next visit. Your cooperation helps us 

stay compliant with the regulations and ensures 

we can continue providing the best care for your 

pet. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. If 

you have any questions, please feel free to 

contact us.  

Best regards,  

Jessica and Katie 


